
 
 
All practices are beginning this week! Please read below for the following 
information pieces so that you are in the know! This is an exciting time of 
hard work and dedication, persistence and SMILES! 

 

 VOLUNTEERS! We need you! 
If you indicated an interest in helping 
in Dressing Rooms or on Photo 
Day, sign up sheets are coming soon 
to the lobby! Now is the time to 
commit to a Court and a day. With 
over 550 skaters in the show, this 
requires a lot of organization and 
commitment. All volunteers will have 
their days and times confirmed via 
email. 
Volunteers for other areas such as 
Security, Ushers, Concession: you will 
be contacted via email by a Committee 
Lead with details of how and when 
you can help out! 
Thank you everyone for your gift 
of TIME. 
 

 TIckets!! 
Tickets will be available online 
very soon. Stay tuned for our 
LAUNCH DATE. Tickets are $25. 
 

 SKATER MESSAGES! 
Place a special message for your 
skater in our Souvenir Program! 
Forms will be available this week 
online and at the rink. Each message 
will be featured in our program in a 
special section. Look for the display in 
the lobby this week! 
 

 Hard Guards---yes please! 
Your skater will need hard plastic 
guards in order to participate safely in 
Ice Fantasia. These guards are needed 
when skaters have to walk on the 
cement areas surrounding the rink for 

 
 
their performances. Please make a 
note to purchase hard guards and 
cut them to your skater's size. Please 
label all guards too! Guards are 
available at Sporting goods stores, 
Canadian Tire, Figure Skating 
boutique and Jake's. Have guards, will 
travel! 
 

 PHOTO DAY(s)! April 18 and 19 
All skaters will have the opportunity 
to have their photos taken both in 
their court, and individually. Photos 
will be prepaid and order forms will be 
handed out next week. Photo Package 
Options will be on display in the 
Showcase. Check it out! 
Volunteers for Photo Day: Sign up 
sheets are coming soon! Photo day 
Volunteers help skaters with their 
costumes and tying skates. This is a very 
exciting day for our skaters as 
they see their costumes for the first 
time and pose for photos with their 
friends. SAY CHEESE!! 
 

 CLOSED DRESS REHEARSAL: 
Thursday April 23---7pm 

A reminder that the Dress 
Rehearsal will be for skaters only. 
Only volunteers helping that 
evening will be allowed entry. Get 
your tickets for the Friday, 
Saturday and Sunday shows online 
soon! 


